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We are in urgent need of a 
Secretary for 2023. If you are able 
to take on this role or know 
someone that may be interested, 
please contact us (details at the 
top of the page). The role entails 
monitoring the festival phone and 
all incoming correspondence. We 
have a number of form letters 
already in place that need to go out 
to local businesses, and all have 
been updated to fit the 2023 
festival. We are also fortunate 
enough to have a person that takes 
all of our meeting minutes as a 
separate part of the role of 
Secretary.  

The Goulburn Lilac City Festival Committee had been selling raffle 
tickets leading up to Australia Day, with the prize being a brand new 
Purple camouflage kayak. 
The winner of the Kayak was announced on Australia Day at the 
weir - A very happy and excited young girl named Olivia Moorby. 
 

Duck race: 
 

The Lilac City Festival Committee sold plastic ducks with numbers 
on them for $5 each on the day, and a duck race on the river 
ensued. 
Winners: 
 

1st place – Melissa Allen - $100 cash 
2nd place - Peter Oliver - $50 cash 
 

Hello World Trivia Game 
 

Margaret Robinson won the trivia competition. The prize was a 
$200 travel voucher donated by Hello World Goulburn. 
 
 
Thank you to everyone who came out and enjoyed the day, and 
everyone who was involved in organising another great event for 
the local community.  

Welcome to the first bulletin of 2023. We plan to publish several editions so that our valued members 
and the broader community are able to receive the latest developments on what we are up to. 
Please take the opportunity to pass on to your family and friends or anyone else you know who 
may be interested. We’d also love to hear from anyone that’s keen to help and/or contribute to 

the festival. 

LATEST FESTIVAL UPDATES 

• The festival Committee has been successful in gaining a $3,000 grant from the Stronger 
Communities Programme and we thank Angus Taylor MP very much for helping us out. 

• Two events have already been locked in for 2023. The Joyland Carnival will be back and the 
Community Showcase along with the popular ‘Brunch on Us’ make a return. 

• Keep an eye out in the coming weeks for our brand new Website which is currently being 
constructed. This is an exciting development that will enable us to expand our profile in the 
community. 

• Please join us at our next Community Meeting on Thursday, 13th April @ Goulburn Workers 
Club commencing at 6:00PM. 
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